
 

English 

 
We will initially be continuing our work on the non-
fiction narrative: Beatrice’s Dream by Karen Lynne 
Williams.  We will be revisiting areas such as noun 
phrases, conjunction use, fronted adverbials and 
working hard on creating interest through varied 
vocabulary.  We will also be focussing on setting and 
character description.  
We will work on creating play scripts from well known 
fairy tales such as Little Red Riding Hood, The Three 
Little Pigs and Jack and the Beanstalk. 
Our Big Writes will focus on an item we would like to 
un-invent and a new school year.  

R.E. 

 
 
Our R.E. question for this term is 'How and why do 
people try to make the world a better place?' We will be 
finding out about some famous leaders, such as the Dalai 
Lama and Pope Francis, as well as thinking about how 
each of us can try to make the world a better place at 
home and at school.  

Maths 

 
 
Pupils will be working on presentation of data by 
creating and reading charts and tables.   
We will also be working on estimation and checking 
calculations using the inverse.  
Finally, we will look at coordinates and translation 
between points. 
The year will conclude with consolidation of what has 
been learnt this year. 

Science 

 
 This term we will be looking at sound.  Children will 
learn how sound is made.  They will also investigate 
how different materials reduce sound.  They will 
consider the science behind volume change and how 
low and high pitch sound is made.   
 
 

Goldfinch Class Summer term 6. 
Your food, your world. 

 

  

Geography 

   
We will be studying areas of Spain, focussing on the 
physical and human Geography of Valencia, Andalusia 
and the Cantabrian mountains. Pupils will be using 
maps to identify the areas and look at the geography of 
each location.   
 
  

P.E.  
Children will be learning and developing their skills in 
Athletics and gymnastics, and Year 4s will also have 
an extra rugby session.  

Music 
This term all pupils will continue their violin lessons from 
Gloucestershire Music Service.  They will also be learning 
songs for the upcoming school play.  
 

D.T. 
This term we will be learning about food seasonality 
and where in the world and in the UK our food comes 
from.   
  

P.S.H.E   
We will be thinking about a healthy diet and 
continuing with Philosophy for Children, encouraging 
deep thinking and respectfully disagreeing with each 
other.  
 

French 
We will be continuing to learn how to ask for specific 
food and drink for breakfast, and, very importantly, how 
to ask for different ice-cream flavours! 

Computing  
Pupils will be making films of the play scripts they 
create in English.  They will have to create story boards 
and film and edit their productions. 


